
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                   

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Tattslotto Lucky Supplementary Number Draw 
The Club’s Tattslotto Comp is now underway and we will list the winners each 
week here for you to see who won when you didn’t! 
 
 

 

President John’s Report 
 
 

  

Position Name Mobile Email Address 

President John Jones 0419 113 065 jjones@netcon.net.au 

Secretary John Jones                    0419 113 065 eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com 

Bulletin Alison Bacon 0417 562 952 eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com 

Treasurer Ron Payne 0419 946 994 ronald_payne1952@outlook.com  

R.I. President Mark Maloney   

District Governor Grant Hocking   

Assistant Governor Cliff Downey   

Our Rotary meetings are currently being held 
online via zoom. 

 
See below for details on the program for each 

Club meeting. 
 

Dates for Your Diaries  

June 27
th

 D9800 Changeover 

July 1
st

 
Club General Meeting – Zoom – Log in using this link 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477 
Bob Glindermann - Donations In Kind (DIK) 

eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com                                
www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub 

www.eaglehawkrotary.org.au 
Club No 18317 

ABN 18279406625 
Chartered 8th August 1966.   
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Meet Wednesdays 
6.00pm for 6.30pm start  

at California Gully 
Mechanic’s Institute 

Eaglehawk. 

 

JUNE 

 
Birthdays  

1
st
 Walter Lourie 

8
th

 Brian Fitzpatrick 
10

th
 Ron Payne 

14
th

 Glenyce Lourie 
24

th
 June Layton 

 
Inductions 

1
st
 Sarah Wainwright (2018) 

5
th

 Graeme Lock (1998) 
13

th
 Rita O’Brien (2007) 

24
th

 Les Dingfelder (2009) 
 
Anniversaries 

 

Winners to date are – 
 25/4/2020 # 31 Geoff Gallagher    30/5/2020 # 42 Geoff Adcock  
 2/5/2020 # 35 Leon Scott   6/6/2020 # 42 Geoff Adcock  
 9/5/2020 # 34 No Winner   13/6/2020 # 28 Gordon McKern 
 16/5/2020 # 15 John Gurr   20/6/2020 # 14 John Jones 
 23/5/2020 # 31 Geoff Gallagher   27/6/2020 

 

This has been so much fun – so let’s do it all again.  Number selections now available for the next round 
of our club’s tattslotto lucky supplementary number competition, commencing on Saturday 4th July.  
Email Treasurer alison@bendigo.com.au with your number preferences to make sure you are in with a 
chance – let’s keep this virtual fundraising going and see who else can be lucky by doing very little! 

mailto:jjones@netcon.net.au
mailto:eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com
mailto:eaglehawkrc.newsletter@gmail.com
mailto:ronald_payne1952@outlook.com
https://www.google.com/url?q=https://us02web.zoom.us/j/88102433477&sa=D&usd=2&usg=AOvVaw3IIZfo7ixS7K0EILsSVw-b
mailto:eaglehawkrotary@gmail.com
http://www.facebook.com/eaglehawkrotaryclub
mailto:alison@bendigo.com.au


 

 

 

 

 

John Jones President 2019-2020 

 
Thank you to all who joined us for the 
‘Changeover With a Difference’ via Zoom 
this week. While we were not able to do 
some of the personal aspects of the 
changeover with presentations of regalia 
and badges and so forth I believe it was 
quite a successful event.  
 
At this stage we anticipate a face to face 
meeting on July 15 but this will be subject 
to the review of current restrictions as of 
July 12. That will provide an opportunity to make some of those presentations. 
Congratulations to Mick and his team for taking on the leadership of the Club for the next Rotary year 
and also to Carolyn and Geoff as recipients of PHF’s for outstanding service to a number of Clubs over a 
number of years.. 
 
I am indebted to all members for your support during the last year and especially to Ron Payne and 
Alison Bacon for the counsel and support afforded to me – leadership is very much a team effort. 
 
Best wishes Mick – leading the Rotary Club of Eaglehawk is an honour and privilege and I know that you 
will do it well, 
 
John Jones 
President 2019-2020 
 

 

Mick Costello President 2020-2021 
 
Well done John on the Changeover,  you have done a great job as 
President for the past 12 months. I hope I can live up to the 
expectations in the next year. 
 
Congratulations also to Carolyn Robinson and Geoff Adcock on 
being recognised as Paul Harris Fellows, also Geoff Gallagher for 
being awarded the Golden Eagle for his contribution to our club in 
the last 12 months. 

 
As incoming President I would like to see us being more involved 
in our local community. 
 
I look forward to being able to get back to our face to face 
meetings on the 15th July after I get back from another holiday, 
in the mean time keep safe. 
 
Mick Costello  
Centenary President  
 
 



 

 

 

 

 
For those of us who have fun looking back on the year through our photo presentation at the 

changeovers, here is a few of the photos that give a snapshot of the year 2019-2020 under the guidance 
of President John.  We look forward to sharing the full presentation once our meetings are in person. 

 

2019-2020 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Congratulations IPP John Jones, PHF 
 

Our members thank you for your 
outstanding efforts and appreciate 

your work during the year leading our 
club through a time of unprecedented 
change – we have all benefited from 

your guidance, compassion and 
friendship. 

 
 
 

Congratulations to President Mick 
Costello - Centenary President. 

 
All members look forward to the year 

ahead and supporting you in your 
leadership of our club and to working 

together with you within our local 
community. 

 


